Minutes
Crestview Condominium Association

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEEETING 
February 23, 2017
PRESENT: Board members present were: Fran Lopinsky, Rachel Lauesen, Brett Worrall, and Marie Scheperle. Representing Snow’s Management was Paige Stauffer.
EXCUSED:  N/A
CALL TO ORDER: This meeting was called to order at 5:35pm at the Crestview Condos.
MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING: Minutes from the November 14th, 2016: The meeting minutes were reviewed. Rachel made a motion to approve them as written, Brett seconded and the motion carried.
FINANCIAL REPORT: January 2017: The 2017 January financials were reviewed.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
· Hot Water-Bldg. 6: Mountain Mechanical will need to test all the units in building #6 at the same time to determine what the issue may be. Paige with Snow’s Management will coordinate.
· Parking/Snow Removal: Some residents may be using their garages as additional living space and or storage. The Board of Directors are wanting to send a letter with the House Rules attached, outlining that you will not utilize your garage as storage or living space. Paige with Snow’s Management will prepare the letter.
· Summer Grounds: The board is wanting to contract with Green Acres.
· Flowers: The Board will provide the flowers to a contractor for them to plant around the association.
· Lighting/Reimbursement: The Board is inquiring if the rates have changed as of January. The Board wants to look in to a LED replacement for the lights this summer. Paige with Snow’s Management will look into the rate changes.
· Sumer Maintenance Items: North Pole Painting is scheduled to paint the condo association. Paige with Snow’s Management will ask North Pole if they can install screens on the attic opening and also if they can also clean the windows.
· Painting Contract: Paige with Snow’s Management will contact North Pole to schedule the painting.
NEW BUSINESS: N/A
NEWSLETTER:  N/A
NEXT MEETING: The next meeting is scheduled for May 4th, 2017 at 5:30pm. The board will conduct a walk through during this meeting.
ADJOURNED:  With no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Paige Stauffer
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